
 Bob spent a dozen years of  
document and photo cataloging at 
the Lawshe Memorial Museum, from 
2012 through 2023.   

 In 2023 Bob helped reset the Legacy 
displays after the two-year museum 
reconstruction shutdown.  

 Bob was the VIP Club Vice 
President in 2014 and has manned 
the grill at several VIP Club picnics.   

 

2024 VIP Club President 

Certificate Is Awarded in Recognition of  the Volunteerism of 

Robert ‘Bob’ Pagac  

This 10th Annual ‘Jansen’ 

 Volunteer Extraordinaire  

April 17, 2024 
Mr. Pagac had a 40+ year career at 
Sperry, Unisys, and Lockheed Martin.  


